
The Greenfield Public Library met on February 9th at 6:00 via Zoom, due to Covid-19 risk. 
 
Present were Librarian Anna Shilling, and Board members Pam Kincaide, Marilyn Nickel, Paul 
Nelson, John Clark, Julie Derby and Lois Houghtaling.  
 
The Meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes: Paul moved with a second by Lois to approve the minutes. The board voted approved. 
 
Bills: Pam Moved with a second by John to approve the Bills. The board voted approval. 
 
Committee Reports: none 
 
Librarians Report:  
 
813 checkouts   133 orders   6 magazines 
 
10 computer use  101 door count  173 items added (includes cake  
        pans) 
 
56 items deleted (includes  1 new patron   139 copies 
missing items) 
 
5 puzzles   1 event with 95 participants 
 
 
New board member Julie Derby. Grant submitted for grab bags ($5,000). Not certain about live 
entertainment for summer program, could possibly be held at the park or other outdoor 
location. Budget meeting with the city went well. 
 
New Business: February grab bags will have a limit of 80, it will contain a reading pal/stuffed 
animal to make. The summer reading program theme will be “Reading Colors Your World.” 
 
Next meeting will be March 9th on Zoom. 
 
Paul moved with a second by John to adjourn the meeting. 


